
May 2nd, 2024

Dear Board Members and Mr. Tammi,

I am asking for permission to take the Envirothon Team to the Minnesota State 
Envirothon.  The team placed third at the Region VIII Envirothon and qualified to 
compete at the state competition at Wolf Ridge Environmental Education Center in 
Finland, MN.

I will have 5 kids going with me.  The dates are May 19 – 20, 2024. We will travel over 
on Sunday afternoon to compete at 8:30 on Monday morning.

We are requesting 3 hotel rooms, transportation, and a sub. Envirothon will cover 
meals.

Thank you.

Jim Schneider
Envirothon Advisor


